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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Clubs - Spring Term 2022 
  

Please see below the range of fabulous Clubs we have on offer for the 2022 Spring Term.  
 
All Clubs will start week commencing Monday 7th March and will run up to and including Thursday 31st March 
2022 with the exception of Crazy Science, Pottery and Robotics clubs which will also run on the last week of 
term.  
 
All clubs will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm. Please collect your child promptly at 4.15pm from the gate 
shown below. 

 
All Clubs must be booked via ParentPay.  Places are bookable on a first come, first served basis. Once a club is 
full, you will no longer be able to book a place (although the club name will still appear on ParentPay). The 
total cost is £5.00 per child, per club. 
 

Clubs for EYFS/KS1 
 Monday  Tuesday  Tuesday  Thursday  Thursday  

Club Yoga  Crazy Science  Gymnastics/ 
Dance  

Pottery  Choir – free of 
charge 

Provider  Mrs Billington  Kidz Club  Starlight  Kidz Club  Mrs Holmes  

Year 
Group  

YR-Y2 KS1 KS1 KS1 KS2 

Limit on 
numbers  

20  14  20 14 30 

Location  
Gate Pick 

Up  

Year 3 Class  
KS2 Gate 

Year 2 Class  
Family Centre 

Gate  

Hall  
KS2 Gate  

Year 4 Class  
KS2 Gate  

N/A – 
lunchtime club 

 

Clubs for KS2 
 Monday  Monday Wednesday  Thursday  Tuesday 

Club Art Club  Multi Sports Cookery  Robotics Basket Ball 

Provider  Jen Smith  Mr Rainer  Vicky Chapman  Kidz Clubs Cheshire 
Phoenix  

Year 
Group  

KS2 Y3 & 4  KS2 KS2 Y5/6 

Limit on 
numbers  

15 20 10 14 20 

Location  
Gate Pick 

Up  

Y4  
KS2 Gate  

KS2 Hall 
KS2 Gate  

Extended Schools 
Kitchen  

Family Centre  

Hall 
KS2 Gate  

KS2 Yard  
KS2 Gate  



We are also offering a Homework Club on a Wednesday after school until 4.15pm. This will be open to all 
children in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 and there is no charge for this club, however we ask that you please 
register your interest by booking onto Parentpay. This will ensure that staff have an up to date and accurate 
register of the children who will be attending. 
 
If you are new to ParentPay, need login details or if you need any help, please call us and we will be happy to 
help you.  
 
If your child would normally attend Swashbuckler’s club and they wish to also attend a club, a member of staff 
will take them to Swashbucklers after their extra-curricular club. 
 
We hope your child will enjoy participating in the activities. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Emily Morris 
Headteacher 


